On September 18, 2006, Dr. Robinson requested the following information regarding agenda item G5 – Learning for Life Grant Application:

REQUEST:  Please leave a copy of the lessons in the Board Minutes Office. I am interested in how they are teaching ethical decision making.


RESPONSE:  Lesson plans are available in the Board Minutes Office. 

QUESTION:  Do the Boy Scouts deny membership to gay males?

RESPONSE: Learning for Life is separately incorporated from the Boy Scouts. Learning for Life Inc. is a subsidiary corporation of Boy Scouts of America. Learning for Life membership standards do not discriminate against participation for any gender or sexual orientation. 
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